FRIENDS OF

CLARKSBURG SCHOOLS


The Friends of Clarksburg Schools (FCS) is pleased to announce that at its regular Board Meeting, held August 15, 2006, the River Delta Board of Trustees voted 7-0 to approve a Resolution which establishes the formation of a charter school in Clarksburg.

As approved, the charter school will be located on the Clarksburg school grounds, will provide a curriculum for grades K-6, and will begin in Fall 2007.  All children who attended Clarksburg Elementary School in the 
2005-2006 school year will be given admission preference. 
As you might expect, there are many issues which need to be addressed in the coming year, including transportation, food services, facilities and joint use of the former elementary school premises (auditorium, playground, cafeteria, etc.)  The River Delta Board of Trustees has agreed to complete negotiations which will address these issues.  Friends of Clarksburg Schools will continue to hold bi-weekly meetings at the Clarksburg Library Activity Room to address these and other issues.  All are encouraged to attend and to volunteer.  There is much to be done.  
The next FCS meeting is August 28, 2006, 6:30 p.m., Clarksburg Library Activity Room.  FCS meetings are held the second and fourth Mondays of every month.
For your information and review, two copies of the charter school petition have been placed at the Clarksburg Library.  We will add a copy of the Resolution as soon as it is available.

Friends of Clarksburg Schools has an e-mail distribution list.  If you would like to be placed on the e-mail update list, please contact Jerry/Michelle Spain at mjmspain@frontiernet.net , 744-1135.
Friends of Clarksburg Schools also has a Web site:  wwwfriendsofclarksburgschools.org.  Please feel free to access the Web site for current information, as it is updated often.  There are computers available at the Clarksburg Library for internet access.
FRIENDS OF CLARKSBURG SCHOOLS

P.O. BOX 303

Clarksburg, CA 95612


